June 2023

Dear Dater Montessori Family,



Welcome to the Cummings Community! I'm very excited to have your child as a part of our newly-configured 9-12 community next year!

We are all thrilled to be a part of the Dater staff and to be working with you and your child this school year. We think of our classrooms as communities that include students, families, and school staff. In our community, we learn to care about each other and work together. Our community celebrates every member of the group. We are happy to have you and your child joining us!

We are committed to keeping in contact with you throughout the year because you are the most important people in your child's life.

Here are phone numbers and email addresses you will need:

Ms. Cummings, *Language* (513) 363-0925 whitlka@cpsboe.k12.oh.us VACANCY, *Math* (513) 363-0963

Mrs. Frampton, Cultural (513) 363-0952 framptj@cpsboe.k12.oh.us

If we can assist you in any way to make this the best year your child has ever had, please feel free to contact us. Phone calls and emails will be returned at our earliest convenience.

Thank you for trusting us with your child. We are dedicated to giving them the best learning experience possible. We are looking forward to meeting and working with you and your child.

Sincerely,

Ms. Kaitlyn Cummings Room 2023